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Calvin Giles   c/o Grangefield School & Technology College   Oxbridge Avenue   Stockton - on - Tees   TS18 4LE   (01642) 353637   


May 2007
Dear 
The Fifteenth North East Maths Fair 2007
The Fair will take place on Saturday 30th June 2007 between 10.00 and 4.00 at its new home, Grangefield School and Technology College.  This will be a possible make or break year for us as funding is minimal and as we continue to build upon the wonderful success of last year’s event, we are hoping for an even larger support with both visitors and helpers!  It would be wonderful to get more than the 500 visitors we had at last year’s event, the first at Grangefield.
We are writing to you as one of the schools who may be interested in attending the event, but do not hesitate to pass this information on to any one else you think might be interested (whether they have attended in the past or not).  The cost for pupils remains as always at £1.00, adults free.  Refreshments and snacks in the school dining hall will be available on the day to purchase and there will also be facilities for pupils and adults to eat their own food that they bring along.  As this is a new idea we are trying, we can let you know closer to the time the items available and their cost.  For pre-booked parties, we suggest a meeting place in the dining hall where we can reserve a table for your use; just let us know in advance.   
Please let us know as soon as possible (preferably by the end of May, if you are coming) the sooner the better as numbers and resourcing can be very problematic close to the date of the fair and we may reach full capacity for school parties.  Making sure we have enough helpers on the day is one of our biggest headaches and we'd like, if possible, to keep last minute phone calls to a minimum! So please reply as soon as possible by phone or preferably email.  As you may be aware the organisers are just classroom teachers and we have to organise everything in our spare time!

If you feel that you can organise an activity we would be most grateful.  Even better for us would be if you can provide the prizes for it (perhaps by a little fund raising) and send them out to the winners.

We were fortunate enough last year to obtain some funding from the Parkfield & Mill Lane Education Intervention Neighbourhood Management group in Stockton.  This enabled us to secure the future of the Fair for at least another year.  If you have any inspiration for funding for future Maths Fairs let us know.  We will still be attempting to give out some prizes, particularly for the competitions Mathionaire, Crystal Maze, Weakest Link and Connect Four.
As usual there will be a huge variety of activities including some new ones.  We need your help on the day, so please let us know - your wonderful free T shirt (collectable!!) will make everything worthwhile.  If we do not thank you on the day, please accept our thanks in advance.

Everyone is welcome teachers, student teachers, parents and of course children! We enclose an A3 colour poster and an A4 one so make as many copies as you wish.  

Yours Faithfully
Calvin Giles and Andrea Ayre - organisers 
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